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BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

 
The Building and Development Control Committee recently appointed planning 
consultancy firm Ove Arup and Partners Ltd (ARUP) to conduct a full review of the 
Planning and Development Control Process on the Island.  ARUP’s findings and 
recommendations are published in their Final Report, which can be downloaded at 
www.alderney.gov.gg/article/109127/Planning-Review or purchased from the States 
General Office at a cost of £5.00. 
 
The Building and Development Control Committee welcomes the recommendations made 
for change, and is now inviting feedback from the public on the Report.  Comments in 
writing should be addressed to: - 
 

The Building and Development Control Committee  
C/o Julie Turner, States Engineer 
States of Alderney 
PO Box 1001 
Alderney 
GY9 3AA 

 
Or emailed to       Julie.turner@gov.gg  
 
Comments should be submitted no later than Friday 8th August 2014.   
 
 

Matthew Birmingham 
Chairman 

Building and Development Control Committee  
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